
Space Features
 Capacity: 20 persons

 Layout: Seminar style 
with chairs and tables 
(moveable)

 White Board (1)

 Document Camera (1)

 Door (1)

 Network connections 
possible

 Podium (1)

 Media Cart (1)

 Windows (4)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 107
“H 107”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 25 persons

 Layout: Computer lab 
with chairs and tables 
(fixed)

 Computers (24 PCs)

 White Boards (3)

 Document Camera (1)

 Doors (1)

 Network connections 
available

 Smart Podium (1)

 Windows (4)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 108
“H 108 Computer Classroom”
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Space Features
 Capacity : 16 persons

 Layout: conference 
style with chairs around 
a large table

 Laptop connections
 Must bring own or 

request assistance from 
Media Services

 Conference phone (1)

 Windows (2)

 Catering available upon 
request
 Additional fees

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 109 Executive 
Conference Room

“H 109”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 80 persons

 Layout: Round tables 
and chairs

 Smart Podium (1)

 White Boards (3)

 Document Camera (1)

 Doors (4)

 Windows (3)

 Equipped for sound

 Catering and linens 
available upon request
 Additional fees 

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 110
“H 110”

Last Updated September 2019Etown community click here to start the scheduling process

schedule.etown.edu


Space Features
 Capacity: 16 persons

 Layout: Conference 
style with table

 White Boards (3)

 Document Camera (1)

 Media Cart (1)

 Conference Phone (1)

 Windows (2)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 112
“H 112”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 24 Persons

 Layout: Seminar style 
with chairs and tables

 Smart podium (1)

 White Board (3)

 Document Camera (1)

 Door (1)

 Windows (4)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 114
“H 114”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 36 persons

 Layout: Seminar style 
with chairs and tables 
(moveable)

 Smart Podium (1)

 White Board (4)

 Document Camera (1)

 Doors (1)

 Windows (3)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 211
“H 211”

Last Updated September 2019Etown community click here to start the scheduling process

schedule.etown.edu


Space Features
 Capacity: 94 persons

 Layout: Tiered 
classroom with both 
fixed and moveable 
seating

 Smart Podium (1)

 White Boards (2)

 Document Camera (1)

 Doors (2)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 212
“H 212 Case Study Room”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 39 persons

 Layout: Tiered 
classroom with fixed 
seating

 White Boards (2)

 Document Camera (1)

 Door (1)

 Network Connections 
possible

 Smart Podium

 Windows (5)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 213
“H 213”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 39 persons

 Layout: Tiered 
classroom with fixed 
seating

 White Boards (2)

 Document Camera (1)

 Smart podium (1)

 Door (1)

 Windows (5)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 214
“H 214”
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Space Features
 Capacity: 36 persons

 Layout: Classroom style 
with tables and chairs

 White Boards (2)

 Document Camera (1)

 Door (1)

 Network Connections 
available

 Podium (1)

 Smart podium (1)

 Windows (3)

 Meets all ADA 
Requirements

Hoover 215
“H 215”

Last Updated September 2019Etown community click here to start the scheduling process

schedule.etown.edu


Space Features
 Capacity: ~50 persons

 Layout: As-is, lounge 
style

 Soft furniture, benches

 Doors (2)

 Catering available upon 
request
 Additional fees

 Meets all ADA 
requirements

Lower Lobby
“H LOBBY LEVEL 1”

Last Updated September 2019Etown community click here to start the scheduling process

schedule.etown.edu


Space Features
 Capacity: ~50 persons

 Layout: As-is, lounge 
style

 Soft furniture, benches

 Doors (2)

 Catering available upon 
request
 Additional fees

 Meets all ADA 
requirements

Upper Lobby
“H LOBBY LEVEL 2”
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